
                                                                                                                          

Teddy Bear Ministry 

January – March 

New Bears 10-12 inches 

No seasonal or Care Bears 

  

         
           

WMU Rejoice 

Monday, June 10th @ 6:00 pm 

Pat White Classroom 
 

 

 

   
                                                                  

                                        

Southern Baptist Convention 

Tuesday June 11 – Thursday June 13  

 

 

                                                               
 

 

 

 

                                                        

  

   

       

                                                     

 
SUNDAY MORNING                      10:00                                  June 9, 2024 

Prelude                            

Welcome & Announcements                                                         Dr. Ben Hayes 

Opening Celebration                     VBS Video 

Congregation                       What a Beautiful Name  

In the Presence of Jehovah 

Prayer 

Great Are You Lord 

To God Be the Glory 

Children’s Message                                                                       Dr. Ben Hayes                

Message in Song                                                                              

Message                                  Applied Christianity                      Dr. Ben Hayes 

The Final Answer 

 Matthew 22:41-46 

Invitation                                    I Surrender All 

He Is Lord 

*Children’s Worship Activity Kits are available in the foyer. 

 

                      
 
 

NO SUNDAY EVENING SERVICES 

 
  

 

 

WEDNESDAY ACTIVITIES                          June 12 , 2024 

10:00  Men’s Bible Study                Pat White Classroom 

  4:45                 Wednesday Supper: Meatloaf; Mac & Cheese, Green Beans,  

              Salad, Rolls, Peach Cobbler  

  5:45                 Bible Study/Prayer Meeting       Nursey available ages 0-3            

  7:00  Choir Rehearsal 

 

 

 

Sign-up slips for supper club 

are on the table in the hall & 

the table in the foyer.  

June 30, July 7, 14, 21 

   

 

ATTENTION LADIES!!!! 

New Bible study on Wednesdays 

Begins June 12th  

5:45-7:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall.   

Led by Elizabeth Hindman 

Childcare Provided 



 

  

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    

 

Monthly Budget Needs                              $83,088.50 

Receipts for June              $29,415.00 

 Receipts for Vision 2026                           $651,048.90 
 

 
Urgent Need in the Preschool Department on Sunday Mornings. 

Please contact Ivory Foshee if you can help.  
 

 

To Gather for Worship Online 
LiveStream: www.fbcdadeville.com/live-stream 

www.facebook.com/FirstBaptistChurchDadeville/ 

Youtube: https://youtu.be/NofBYNG8qkQ 
 
Q1 

On Call Rotation for Pastors/Hospital Visitation 

June 9-15   Charlie Kuykendall: Hospital Visitation Thursday 

June 16-22         Dr. Ben Hayes: Hospital Visitation Monday 

June 23-29        Hunter Baker: Hospital Visitation Tuesday  

Pastor on Call   Hospital Visitation Friday, Saturday & Sunday 

 
 

First Baptist Church Dadeville 

Mailing: PO Box 308  Dadeville 36853 

178 Tallassee St.                            256-825-6232 

Email: office@fbcdadeville.com              web: fbcdadeville.com 

 
 

Senior Pastor: Dr. Ben Hayes           bhayes@fbcdadeville.com 

Minister of Music & Sr. Adults:  Charlie Kuykendall      charlie@fbcdadeville.com  

Music Technologist: Austin Glass           aglass@fbcdadeville.com        

Minister of Children & Families: 

Minister of Youth: Hunter Baker                                     hbaker@fbcdadeville.com 

Secretary               office@fbcdadeville.com  

Financial Secretary                                                              fbcdadeville@gmail.com 

Deacon Chairman: Mark McCutcheon  

https://youtu.be/NofBYNG8qkQ

